
Our Blogging Rules 
 

Our blogs are very exciting. They are a window into our school and allow people 
from all over the world to share our learning. However, using a blog safely is the 
most important thing about being a blogger. We need to remember to follow a 
few simple rules in order to stay safe online and make our blogs a positive 
experience for all.  

§ Only use your first name when commenting – no surnames. 

§ Parents and carers who leave comments, please either use your first 
name only or post comments such as ‘Molly’s Mum’ or ‘Sam’s 
Grandad’. 
 

§ Remember our online safety rules – don’t reveal any personal 
information. 
 

§ Do not post photos from, or links to, other websites. 

§ Write in full sentences and read your posts back carefully; check and 
correct your spelling, grammar and punctuation before submitting. 
 

§ Be polite – don’t post anything that could hurt anyone or that you 
wouldn’t be happy to say to a teacher. 
 

§ Always show respect – be positive when commenting and always 
remember that the blog is an extension of our school that the rest of 
the world is able to see. 
 

§ All posts and comments are checked by school staff before they are 
approved. 

If you have any concerns when using our blogs, please to tell an adult 
immediately.  


